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ST. CROIX DISTRICT ANNOUNCES RESUMPTION OF IN-PERSON 

LEARNING AT PEARL B. LARSEN PREK-8 SCHOOL  

EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 14, 2024 
 
 

The St. Croix District of the Virgin Islands Department of Education (VIDE) is pleased to 

announce that in-person learning will resume at the Pearl B. Larsen PreK-8 School effective 

Wednesday, February 14, 2024. Following the activation of deep cleaning protocols due to an 

electrical fire in the administrative office, the school temporarily transitioned to virtual learning. 

Now, after completing necessary maintenance and cleaning measures, the school site is fully 

prepared to welcome back students and faculty and resume normal operations. 
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